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May 18, 2006 

 

 

 

Ms. Katrina Senger 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Re:  Amended February Monthly Report (1/106-1/31/06), received 4/10/06 

 

Dear Ms. Senger: 

 

The commission's prelimary review of the report referenced above raised questions concerning 

certain information contained in the report.  We have addressed the questions below: 

 

1) Sch H3 - The additional receitps totaling $46,295.75 on Line(s)17 and 18(a) of the Detailed Summary 

   Page were inadvertently omitted on the initial February Monthly Report filed on 2/17/06. 

 

2) Sch H4 - During this reporting period, no employee devoted more than 25% of their time during month 

   on activities in connection with a Federal election. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to call me at (916) 442-5707. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Katherine Moret 

Treasurer 

 

cc: K. Bowler, Executive Director 

    L. Olson, Legal Counsel 


